

## Memorial Day Message From Senator Mark Grisanti

MARK GRISANTI May 24, 2013



## Dear Friend:

On Memorial Day, our nation will together to honor the members of our military who have made the ultimate sacrifice protecting our freedoms. These brave men and women from across our are the very reason we can enjoy the lives we lead and it is so important that we honor their service and sacrifice.

Throughout the upcoming Memorial Day weekend, many of our communities will pay tribute to these heroes by hosting parades and ceremonies. It is my hope that we can all take some time during this weekend to participate in one of these events to remember those we have lost as well as the sacrifice of the family members who survive them.

Please have a safe Memorial Day and God Bless America!

Sincerely,

Senator Mark Grisanti